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Dear Group Insurance Board,

I have spent my career in law enforcement, serving and protecting the people of
Wisconsin. As you know, law enforcement is a stressful and demanding profession.
Due to this and other factors, many of my coworkers have issues with their health -
including obesity. We know that there are treatments like medications available that
could help treat obesity and the complications that come with it, like diabetes, high
blood pressure, and some cancers. Just as law enforcement protects the wellbeing of
communities, I think the state should cover treatments that can improve the health
and wellbeing for state employees. Thank you.

Sincerely,
Scott Lehmann




